The Travel-related Quarantine Exemption Form for companies to use to request an exemption (business travel related only) from the mandated 14-day quarantine in Governor Abbott’s Executive Orders, GA-11 and GA-12, can be found at the following link:

https://tdem.texas.gov/ga-11-and-ga-12-travel-exemption-form/

Please note, the Governor has not banned travel...he has only mandated a quarantine for individuals traveling from COVID-19 hot spots across the country. The Governors Executive Orders and other helpful resources can be found here: https://gov.texas.gov/coronavirus
[bookmark: _GoBack]
